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I walked around and behind Park Meadows this spring and we had a 
beautiful and profuse amount of bloom in the trees individual residents had 
planted, plus what PMA has added. The flower blooms from individual 
yards was wonderful also, be sure to watch in the different seasons. 

We wanted to thank all of the various residents/trustees who helped to 
plant and weed our common areas, these too looked well kept this year. 
Carolyn Ray has kept a steady hand over the years watching and calling 
trustees attention to the gardens and pruning, so I particularly wanted to 
thank her, though many residents keep the color happening by always 
attending the flower boxes and we thank those folks also. Carolyn’s  
weeding crew are Linda Parsons and Jeanne Rue.  

We wanted to give a particular thank you to Susan and Mark Carr who 
have single handedly taken on the PM honeysuckle project which has 
taken some years to get out of hand. They have eradicated the 
honeysuckle along Park Meadows’ parameter for now! Unfortunately, this 
project doesn’t end, however, there will be less, should a new shrub be 
planted by our birds.  


